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Appearance: Clear-Light Amber Liquid 

Specific Gravity: 1.08

Odor: Bleach

Ph (Conc.): 13-14

Flash Point: N/A

PHYSICAL PROPERTIES

PACKAGING

F-380 Foaming Chlorinated Cleaner is designed for removal of heavy soil, 
grease, waste deposits, fats, protein, and blood. Contains active chlorine 
and is designed for use on stainless steel, steel, and galvanized metal. 

For use in canneries, dairies, bakeries, seafood processing plants, wineries, 
vegetable processing plants, bottling plants, red meat and poultry 
processing plants, institutional kitchens, breweries, super- markets, egg 
processing plants, and restaurants. 

Effectively removes grease, sugars, syrups and vegetable oils from scale, 
slicers, mixers, choppers, saws, dough blenders, vats, transfer lines, and 
conveyers. 

Prevention:  Wash hands and exposed skin thoroughly after handling. Do not 
breathe dust or mists. Wear protective gloves/protective clothing/eye 
protection/face protection. Response: IF SWALLOWED: Rinse mouth. Do 
NOT induce vomiting. IF ON SKIN (or hair): Take off immediately all 
contaminated clothing. Rinse skin with water/shower. Wash contaminated 
clothing before reuse. IF INHALED: Remove person to fresh air and keep 
comfortable for breathing. Immediately call a POISON CENTER/ doctor/ 
medical professional. Specific treatment (see section 4 on the Safety Data 
Sheet). IF IN EYES: Rinse cautiously with water for several minutes. Remove 
contact lenses, if present and easy to do. Continue rinsing. Storage: Store 
locked up. Disposal: Dispose of contents/containers in accordance with 
local/ regional/national/international regulations. 

FOAM APPLICATION: For use in air assisted or water driven systems, dilute 1 
part F-380 to 10 to 20 parts water depending on the level of soils present 
on surfaces.

MANUAL APPLICATION: Dilute 1 part F-380 to 20 to 40  parts water, depending 
upon the degree and nature of soil. Potable water rinse required for food 
contact surfaces. Apply liberally to all surfaces and allow to soak up to 5 
minutes. Reapply and scrub with nylon brush or pad as necessary to 
remove soils. Rinse thoroughly with hot, high-pressure spray.

PRECAUTIONARY STATEMENTS

DIRECTIONS

ABOUT THIS PRODUCT

F-380

4X1 gal, 5 gal, 55 gal

HEAVY DUTY FOAMING CHLORINATED CLEANER
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